
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 

Pascha is a time of new hope. Jesus gave His life for the whole world! As we journey through 
Holy Week towards the feast of feasts, giving thanks for His sacrificial love, let us continue to 
share His love in a kind and non-judgmental fashion with the homeless, hungry, and needy. 
Remember, “You may be the only gospel they’ll ever see!” 

Our helpful and kind 3rd/4th grade Catechism students, Eliana, Virginia, and Dimitri, were busy 
filling 25 more AGAPE Bags last Sunday before boarding the buses for the Greek parade! Thank 
you to the students and their teacher Ms. Angela for giving their time! Please take as many as 
you want to give to others in need! As we read in the book “Be Kind”: 

“Maybe we can only do small things. But our small things might join small things other people 
do. And, together, they could grow into something big!” 

Thank you for all of your kind and generous donations for our March serving at Aviator Park! 
15 volunteers distributed an abundance of food, clothing, and AGAPE Bags! 

 

Our annual SPRING Cleaning with a Purpose drive has begun! During April, we collect clean, 
functional, gently used, and new household items for distribution to non-profits working to 
break the cycle of homelessness and poverty. Please consider donating one new item and any 
gently used items if possible. Please place any of the following items in the Homeless Ministry 
trunk located on the balcony level by the Resource Center: 

Spare pots & pans. China. Housewares. 
Linens. Sheets. Comforters (especially twin size).  
Bric-Brac.  
DVDs, CDs, Cassettes.  

Please donate any of the following NEW and unused items: 

Paper Products: Paper towels, napkins, and toilet paper. 
Trash Bags – 33 gallons or larger. 
Cleaning Supplies: Toilet bowl cleaner, glass cleaner, Simple Green, Fabuloso. 
Furniture polish. Disinfecting wipes. 

Kindly hold onto clothing or other donations not included on this list until a future date.  

Sharing our deepest gratitude for your ongoing love and support and our prayers for a Blessed, 
Holy Week and Joyous Resurrection! 

In Christ's service, 
The Homeless Ministry 


